

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

15th November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers and Children.



Christmas Decoration Competition Winners to be announced at the PTA Christmas Fair Friday 3rd December 2021

Our Christmas trees will soon be arriving at school, ready to be decorated! We would like to run a competition for each child to decorate a Christmas bauble to be placed on the tree in the main school hall. The winning decoration from each class will be announced at the PTA Christmas Fair and winners will each receive a prize.

To enter the competition:

- 1. Decorate the bauble provided
- 2. Attach the label provided, to the bauble, clearly marked with the child's name and class
- 3. Return the decorated bauble, label and a £1 donation in the envelope provided, to your child's form teacher to complete your entry
- 4. Competition winners will be announced at the PTA Christmas Fair.

All competition entries must be returned to school with a £1 donation by Monday 29th November to be entered into the competition.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher

** All decorations received will be displayed on the tree in the School Office Foyer until Friday 10th December, when children can collect them to take home.













Telephone: 0151 625 6993

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk